Week beginning May 7th.
We hope that you enjoyed the May bank holiday and find yourselves rested for another exciting week in Nursery.
The focus text for the next fortnight is The Hungry Caterpillar. As we have caterpillars preparing to spin cocoons, this is the optimum time to look at what a caterpillar needs to do to prepare for metamorphosis.  Based on the book, junk modelling, drawing, counting and reading will be taking place all week with the children creating their own Hungry Caterpillar book.  They will also make pictures to stick in a caterpillar menu, thinking carefully about healthy eating options.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please send in a named, small water bottle.  We will be choosing fruits for smoothies, creating them and bringing their drink home. 
